
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 23, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to Holy 
Family Hospital in Bethlehem. The Christians in the Middle East need 
our assistance and we’re happy to support these fellow believers.   
www.birthplaceofhope.org 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of Tunis Rhea Koller. 

May he rest in peace. 
 

• This Tuesday, we’ll continue our class by livestream on the spiritual 
tradition of the Church. The class will be live at 2:30 PM. It will be 
recorded, and will be available for later viewing on Grace Lily. 
 

• As things turn out, my surgery date was changed. As such, we will  
now have Mass on Wednesday-Thursday, August 26 and 27, as well 
as on Saturday, August 29.  However, we will now need to cancel 
Masses on Wednesday-Thursday, September 2-3. 

 
• The Rosary will still be prayed on these days. We will still also have 

Adoration on September 2 and the Saint Peregrine Novena on 
September 3.  
 

• With the rescheduling of Masses, however, a guest priest is now 
available to cover Confessions and evening Masses on Saturday 
(September 5). And so, no weekend Mass will now be affected by my 
surgery! I’ll be back for the Sunday morning Masses on September 6. 
 

• Starting August 24, our Men’s Prayer Group will resume on-site 
meeting every Monday from 6:45 – 8:00 PM. All men of the parish 
are welcome and encouraged to come!  

 

http://www.birthplaceofhope.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChsKqxQV4-9BVgHa0O4KLTA?view_as=subscriber

